
PUBLIC NOTICE

Red Gold Inc. located at 705 South Williams Street, Geneva, IN 46740 is 
submitting a NOI letter notifying the Indiana Department of Environmental 
Management of our intent to comply with the requirements under 327IAC 
15-5 to discharge storm water from construction activities for the following 
project: Red Gold Warehouse Development, located south of the existing 
facility at CR 1100 and immediately north of CR 1200, east of SR 27. Runoff 
from construction activities will discharge to the Red Gold permitted wetland 
and ultimately discharge to the Loblolly Creek.

 104
hspaxlp


